
April 8, 2022

👋

Calendar
Monday, April 11
● Track @ HOME
Tuesday, April 12
● 3:15-4:15 Math 

Homework Help
Wednesday, April 13
●
Thursday, April 14
● 7:00am Black & 

Gold Rehearsal
● 7:40am Club 21
● 3:15-4:15 Math 

Homework Help
● 4pm Track HOME
● 6pm Jazz in the 

Courtyard @ LSWHS
Friday, April 15
● NO SCHOOL

PLEASANT LEA 
MIDDLE SCHOOL

OFFICE 816-986-1175
ATTENDANCE 816-986-1177
COUNSELING 816-986-1178

PRINCIPAL
BRIAN LINQUIST

7th GRADE ASST. PRINCIPAL
CARRIE HARDIN

8th GRADE ASST. PRINCIPAL
NANCY BARTLETT

https://www.goforthteam.com/


BSU EQUITY WORKSHOP
The PLMS Black Student Union (BSU) hosted the 
very first joint Equity Workshop for the 
BSU-sponsored clubs at LSHS, LSN, and LSW.  
With support from the Office of the Assistant 
Superintendent of Equity and Student Services, 
Shelly Sanders, EdS., 65 LSR7 students 
participated in this momentous occasion at the 
SLC. 

This day of learning and thinking was facilitated 
by Dr. Phil Hunsberger of Educational Equity 
Consultants and focused on how young adults can 
engage in the topic of equity. The BSU sponsors 
would like to thank everyone involved in making 
this day a success.

The BSU sponsors: Mr. Jon Barr, Mrs. Kristina 
Earley, Ms. Joanne Fuchs, Ms. Onnie Lewis, Ms. Jen 
Moreno, Dr. Tracey Nix, and Mr. Jason Wright

PLMS SPRING DANCE
A night in Hollywood, our spring dance, is 
scheduled for the evening of April 22, 2022

7th Grade 6:00pm - 7:30pm
8th Grade 8:00pm - 9:30pm

In the spirit of building community here at PLMS, we are 
pleased to be able to provide this opportunity for our 
students. We want the dance to be a special event for all 
eligible students. Additionally, we want to emphasize 
that this is a middle school dance, and not a prom-type 
activity. We ask for your cooperation in helping students 
adhere to the following guidelines for the Spring Dance:

● Only eligible students from PLMS may attend the 
dance or be on school grounds.

● No limousines.
● Formal wear is discouraged. Nice school or 

dressy clothes are appropriate for all students. 
See-through materials, bare midriff, backless, 
strapless, revealing neckline or hemline, or any 
other inappropriate skin exposure styles of 
clothing will not be allowed. Jeans free of holes, 
rips, and tears are acceptable. No shorts. 
Students who are in violation of these guidelines 
will not be allowed to enter the dance.

● Students must be in attendance for no less than 
the last 4 periods of the school day of the dance.

● Students may not have been in ISS or OSS the day 
of the event.

● Students must meet academic and student 
conduct eligibility requirements outlined in our 
PLMS student handbook to attend the dance.

● Student behavior will be expected to reflect 
participation in a special school event. 
Inappropriate behavior, including horseplay, 
pushing, running, and fighting will not be 
tolerated, and discipline consequences and 
removal from the dance will occur.

BSU students: Kayden Gordon, Lache’ Smiley, Journie 
Curtis, and T'Marihana White-Edward.

BSU students: Mathias Wade, Tyrell Tate, Teyon Tate, 
and Lucas Bell



FREE AND REDUCED SCHOOL PROGRAM

The federal lunch charge waiver is ending in May.  
This means all students must pay for their 
breakfast and lunches during summer school and 
2022-2023 school year unless they are in the 
Free or Reduced program.  

Complete the free and reduced lunch application 
found here.  2022-2023 will be available to 
complete July 1, 2022.  

If your student is attending summer school, 
this application must be completed and 
approved before the start of summer school.

Also, if your student is enrolled in the program, 
the Chromebook Fee, the MSHSAA Sports 
Participation fees are reduced accordingly.  

http://www.leessummitschoolnutrition.com.
https://www.leessummitschoolnutrition.com/





